M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. CASEY JAYNES, DIRECTOR MS/HS T&L
MR. BILL HOGAN, DIRECTOR OF INNOVATION


DATE:	NOVEMBER 30, 2020

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN NKU MUSIC PREPARATORY AND IGNITE 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is the memorandum of understanding between Ignite and NKU Music Preparatory to provide music instruction for students.  The agreement commences January 4, 2021 and terminates June 30, 2021.  The cost will be $360 per student (not to exceed $6,120).  These lessons are to be paid using Ignite general funds.
I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



